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NEWS RELEASE: CUTTING INCIDENT AT 1500 LANGSTON ST.  
ONGOING INVESTIGATION 

FORT WORTH, Texas - On Monday, July 1st, 2024, at 07:54 a.m., East Division units were 

dispatched to a cutting call at 1500 Langston St. Upon arrival, officers met with a male victim 

who reported that he had been at a saloon and accepted a ride from an unknown, undescribed 

individual. The victim later awoke in a field, bleeding from stab wounds, and called for help. 

At this time, no suspect(s) have been identified. However, the ongoing investigation suggests 

that the incident may be related to a domestic dispute. The victim was transported to an area 

hospital and treated for non-life-threatening injuries. 
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